
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  District 97 Board of Education 
  Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools 
    
From:  Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds  

Dr. Felicia Starks, Associate Superintendent of Education 
 
Re:  Longfellow PTO Garden Club shed donation 
 
Date:  April 11, 2023 
 
Type of Report:  Informational & Action 
 
Purpose of Report: 
 
The Longfellow PTO would like to donate the money to purchase and install a 7’x4’ or 8’x4’ size 
garden shed for the Longfellow Garden Club in the amount of $1059.00. This gift will allow the 
garden club to store and secure garden equipment in a location close to the garden.  
 
Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 accepts 
the donation in the amount of $1059.00 at its April 11, 2023 meeting. 
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